

CITY COUNCIL

MARY SHEFFIELD
CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT
DISTRICT 5

## MEMORANDUM

**TO:** Conrad Mallett, Corporation Counsel, Detroit Law Department

**FROM:** Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council

**DATE:** October 3, 2022

**RE:** Property Tax Reform Ordinance Proposal

Property tax reform has been a pressing matter throughout the City of Detroit. This ordinance is intended to make the property tax process more transparent with a property record database, publicly accessible data, and a renewed notice process.

Please see the attached ordinance and review for approval as to form.

If you have any questions, please contact Yvonne Ragland from my office at <a href="mailto:yvonne.ragland@detroitmi.gov">yvonne.ragland@detroitmi.gov</a>.

Cc: Honorable Colleagues

City Clerk